
WB: 09.09.2024 
Meet the Headteacher
Please see class dojo for further
information 

Tues 1st October
School photos(individual and families)
 
Tuesday 8th October
EYFS only
Bring your parents to phonics 
 
Friday 11th October
Non uniform for harvest donations

Tuesday 15th October
Y2 Harvest Assembly 

Wednesday 16th October 
Open evening for new foundation
parents (2025)
15:30-16:30
16:30-17:30

Thursday 17th October
Y4 Harvest Assembly
Flu vaccinations for the whole school
Halloween Quiz
School closes for half term 

Friday 18th October 
School closed to pupils

You can also read the recent
issues of Anchornews on our
school website
www.anchorsholme.co.uk 
We also share information on
Class Dojo, Tapestry, Facebook
and X (formerly known as
Twitter)  

Vol .01 Newsletter

Headteacher’s
Message

Diary dates 
 Dates for the academic year can be found on
our website 

Where to read
Anchor News 

TOGETHER WE ACHIEVE

Welcome to my first newsletter.
Thank you for making me feel so
welcome. I feel very privileged to
be the Headteacher here at
Anchorsholme and I look
forward to working with you all.
We have had a great start to the
new term and it was lovely to
welcome back our pupils and
their families. We extend a warm
welcome to our new Reception
children, and new children and
families, who join us this school
year. We look forward to a long
and happy partnership.
We also welcome our new staff, 
Miss Hague and Mrs Hristova in
Y5.
Have a lovely weekend,
Mrs Barr

Friday 6th September 2024



The week in pictures

Our Pupil Senior
Leadtership Team have
been busy settling into
their new roles and will be
publishing their first
newsletter next week.
Watch this space!
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Pupil Senior
Leadership
Team News

TOGETHER WE  ACHIEVE

Contacting school
Class Dojo
If  you wish to contact your child’s teacher, please
use Class Dojo. Staff will endeavour to check
messages  from 8am until the children arrive and at
the end of the day until 4pm. Please note messages
are not checked during teaching hours. Staff aim to
respond to your message within 48 hours. 
If you need to notify us of an absence,  need to
change collection  arrangements or your query is
urgent please contact the school office on
01253 855215 / admin@anchorsholme.svt.org.uk

Please note that due to the
number of pupils(620) and
parents (1200) at Anchorsholme
Mrs Barr is unable to respond to
Dojo messages.
Please contact the school office if
you need to contact her directly.



Wednesday 16th October or Wednesday 13th November 2024

Tuesday 19th November 2024 or Thursday 9thJanuary 2025

To book your place, please call the school office on 01253 855215

If you have a child who will be starting school in September 2025
and would like them to attend a FANTASTICschool, then please

come to one of our:

Open Evenings from 3:30 to 5:30pm

Open Afternoons from 1:30 to 3:00pm

EastpinesDrive, Thornton-Cleveleys FY53RX



NOTICES


